London training seminar for new umpires
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Prospective umpires in London and the South East can get their careers under way at a training seminar.

It takes place from 10am to 4pm on Saturday September 26 at the Beacon Centre in Rayners Lane in north-west
London and is the first step to qualifying as a County Umpire.

The course, in conjunction with Wembley & Harrow TTL and Middlesex TTA, is free of charge but there are only 12
spaces available, so early booking is recommended. The closing date is September 21.

Click here for more information and to book a place.
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